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Dear Parents 

Greetings from OPBMS! 

Summer vacations are here. This is a wonderful opportunity for students to relax, rejuvenate 

& enrich themselves with healthy & happy experiences. This is the time to explore new 

hobbies, skills or games. Also, this is the time to take a pause and appreciate the blessings of 

nature. 

We firmly believe that family is citadel of learning. We urge you to continue to encourage 

your ward to eat healthy, sleep well and stay in routine. Let your ward develop interpersonal 

skills through meaningful conversation with family members, friends and through visits to 

their loved ones. 

While vacation is for relaxation, we also want our students to continue with their academic 

growth. We have shared a few projects and fun activities to enhance their research skills, 

creativity, critical thinking, problem solving abilities and sense of responsibility. Please ensure 

that your ward keeps practicing & stays independently engaged with these activities. 

Wishing you a happy, safe and a memorable vacation. 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 


